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Madrid, on October 6th 2011 

Solidarity to the workers at FIAT in Termini Imerese and Irisbus (Italy) 

Dear colleagues: 

We’ve been informed about the unilateral decision by FIAT management to close down the 

plants of Termini Imerese and Irisbus (Avellino) in Italy, which would concern the lost of jobs in 

a number of 2.200 and 900 employees respectively. 

On the name of MCA-UGT, I would like to express our support to your struggle and to any 

steps and actions which could have been taken at European level and coordinated by EMF. 

Therefore we strongly support your demands to withdraw this decision and initiate 

negotiations on the future of all workers concerned. 

We also would like to express our solidarity with the workers and their families, who are 

suffering this unfair situation.  

In solidarity, 

       
 

Javier Urbina Sánchez-Guerrero    Rogelio Luis Mena Segura 

Head of the International Department    Federal Secretary 

 


